
Trinity C of E/Methodist Primary School 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

17.06.22 Y6 India Day  

20.06.22 Whole School Art Exhibition 

online 

20, 23, 24.06.22 Story & Rhyme Time  

Reception 22 

22.06.22 Sports Day  KS1 AM, KS2 

PM 

25.06.22 PFA Summer Fair 

27-28.06.22 Y2 classes visit Unity 

Place  

28.06.22 Y2 African Drumming  

30.06.22  Sports Day Reserve   

04.07.22 Y6 Ancient Greece History  

Workshop  

07 & 08.06.22 Y6 Commando Joes  

07.07.22 Sampler Day  

08.07.22 Y4 School trip Museum of 

Science & Industry Manchester  

08.07.22 Y6 Chippy Tea  

11,13,14.07.22 Y4 River Studies  

13.07.22 Y6 Bowling Trip  

15.07.22 World Museum Visit  

15.07.22 Ugly Bug Ball - Reception  

18.07.22  KS1 Awards Worship BW 

2pm  

20.07.22 KS2 Awards Worship UP 

2pm  

22.07.22 Y6 Leavers Worship 9.30am 

UP  

22.07.22 School closes  

 

 

Unity Place/Brookwood Way, Buckshaw Village, Chorley 

E-mail: bursar@trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Phone: 01772 624416 

     

www.trinitybuckshaw.lancs.sch.uk 

Headteacher : Mrs JR Wright 

 

 
 
 

Headteacher’s Message 

With thanks for all you do as 
part of our school, 

Jill R Wright  
Headteacher  

Keep your eyes out for a link coming home to you next week 

which will be for our online Art Exhibition — celebrating the  

wonderful range of art work completed across school this year. I 

do hope you will enjoy this.  

A huge well done to our Year One children who have been amazing 

us with their phonics knowledge in some special tasks recently and 

more importantly to the Year One team who have taught and         

supported the children brilliantly.  

If you are intending to move your family to pastures new and 

your children will be leaving us at the end of July, could I please 

ask that you notify the office as soon as possible as we have a 

number of  children on our waiting lists. Please email the office if 

your child/children will be leaving us.   
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With thanks for all you do as part 

of our school, 

Jill R Wright  

It was wonderful that so many of you were able to come along 
and see the children enjoying Dance From the Heart this week 
and I hope just as many of you will be able to come and support 
the children on Sports Day next Wednesday . 
As we have not had our  Sports Day for the last couple of years 
a couple of reminders for you:  
Reception, Year 1 and 2  at Brookwood Way 9:45am start 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 at Unity Place 1:15pm start  
Children will compete in teams collecting points for their house
– Shackleton, Macarthur , Armstrong and Johnson.  
At Brookwood Way our children will be supported by Year 6 
helpers.  
I would ask that for the smooth running of the day parents do 
not approach their children or encourage their children to come 
to them. If you have a concern about your child, please let a 
member of staff know so that they can help.   
As we do not have permission for all of our children to be     
photographed, please do ensure any photographs taken are of 
your child alone and are not shared on social media.  
Please ensure your child has a water bottle in school, has    
suncream on and also has a sunhat.  
 
Trinity PFA’s Summer Fair will take place on Saturday 25th June  
12:00pm-3:00pm at our Unity Place site — complete with dinosaurs.  
I do hope you can join in the fun! 
 




